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News & Announcements: 
v New Course Proposal: The following proposal was presented at CCC, and is a different curricular 

approach to our Statway curriculum. Please contact your Curriculum Reps and/or the faculty author if you 
have questions or comments. 

 MATH - Statway—Integrated Statistics       R. Mudge 
 
v State Approval Received: We recently received state approval for the Associate in Science for Transfer in 

Public Health Science, which was approved by the CCC in June, 2016. Congratulations to the Health 
department! 

 
v Non-transcriptable Certificates: CCC is currently discussing the topic of such certificates, which are 

currently conferred and tracked by individual departments/divisions and, as the designation suggests, do 
not appear on the student's transcript. We welcome your feedback regarding how certificates are 
processed, recorded, reviewed, and awarded in your divisions—please contact your CCC Reps to share 
your thoughts and suggestions. 

 
 

Reminders: 
v Upcoming Curriculum Deadlines: 

• Friday, June 23rd: Deadline for new and updated curriculum for 2018-19 


